
I strongly support bill H7382.  This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students, in keeping with historic and civic precedent.  Opponents of this bill 
demonstrate a practical preference for 1200 empty bedrooms over providing housing. 
 
Thanks for your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
William Blackburn 
45 White Swan Drive, Narragansett, RI 02882 
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